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School Tax Reminder

Taxes may also be paid by mail to:

5583 Main Street

The upcoming school tax bill may be paid at the Amherst Town Clerk's office, 
located in the Amherst Municipal Building at 5583 Main Street, Williamsville, 

New York during the following times: Monday through Friday, 8:00am through 

4:30pm with special extended hours of tax collection on October 14 and October 
15, 8:00 AM until 6:00 PM.

Reminder to all Amherst taxpayers (especially those who may have recently 

moved into Amherst): School tax time is here again and you should be receiving 
your tax bill this week.  Please be aware that if you do not have a mortgage and 

have not received your tax bill by September 26th, then please call us at (716) 

631-7021 so we can make sure you have the information necessary to pay your 
bill on time. Tax bills will be due Tuesday, October 15, 2019.

Jeffery C. Zeplowitz, Amherst Town Clerk

Williamsville, New York 14221.


